
Veterans Bloom at Zekiah Ridge Farm  
“supporting those who have served for our freedom” 

  

Hello, 
I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Cindy Bliss and I’m writing to you on behalf of Veterans Bloom 
and organization dedicated supporting our veterans who have served our great country. We are hosting a special 
Farm to Table Dining Experience October 5, 2024 to raise funds that will directly benefit our veterans and their 
families, and we would be honored to have your support. 
  
We are seeking sponsorships and silent auction items from esteemed corporations and individuals like you to 
make this event a success. Your generous contribution will help us provide a service dog, fully trained at no cost 
to the veteran. A service dog will greatly enhance the quality of life and well-being for the veteran. 
  
Event details: 
‘Dining at Zekiah Ridge” this is a southern Maryland Farm table, dining experience 
Date :October 5, 2024 
Time :5 PM to 8 PM. (VIP starts at 4 PM.) 
Location :Bliss in the Barn, La Plata, Maryland 
  
  
How can you help? 

1. Sponsorship opportunities. We offer several levels of sponsorship, each providing unique benefits, and 
visibility for your organization. Details of sponsorship packages are enclosed and can be purchased on 
our website at blissinthebarn.com. 

2. Silent auction donations. We welcome donations of products, services, or experiences that can be 
auctioned at the event. Donations will be acknowledged at the event and on our social media. 

  
Your support will have a significant impact on the lives of veterans by providing them with essential resources, 
services and programs that help them integrate into civilian life and achieve their full potential. In addition, your 
participation in our event will offer excellent exposure and networking opportunities for your organization. 
  
To discuss sponsorship opportunities or to donate silent auctions items, please contact me directly at 240–882–
5003 at zekiahridgefarm@gmail.com. We are also happy to arrange for collection of any donated items that you 
were convenience. 
  
Thank you for considering this. Your generosity and support are deeply appreciated, and we look forward to 
partnering with you to make this event remarkable success for all. 
  
Thank you so much, 
  
Cindy Bliss 
President of Veterans Bloom at Zekiah Ridge Farm 
501c3 nonprofit 


